
 

May 2024 

Suffolk County CPC Committee Chairperson Report (Kasey N.) 

At the last committee meeting we prepared and emailed a letter to the Chief of Police for the Town 
of Riverhead in an attempt to make a connection and offering to come and give a presentation. We 
have not heard back yet.  

We have reached out to the Riverhead Ambulance Corps, Inc. and Flanders Fire and Rescue Squad 
and are waiting for calls back. A committee member is scheduled to follow-up at the end of the 
week. 

We are working on preparing an outline (upon request) of what we plan to present for the Suffolk 
Police with the hopes of having the opportunity to schedule a presentation.  

I have been given contact information for the CPC Coordinator in the General Service Office and I 
have emailed him to request power point presentation materials that can be adapted for the local 
level and to schedule a telephone call.  

 

The committee meeting will be every fourth Thursday at 7:00 pm, virtually.  

Meeting ID: 853 1157 9177 

Passcode: 936780 

Next meeting is Thursday, May 23 at 7:00 pm  

Committee members needed! 

I can be reached at: cpc@aasuffolkgs-ny.org 
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